
Committee on Admissions and Student Aid (CASA) 
Annual Report 2004-2005  

The Committee on Admissions and Student Aid met 6 times during the 2004-2005 academic year. In addition 
the committee hosted an informational meeting on admissions and financial aid for faculty/staff with children 
applying to Skidmore or other colleges. The committee received monthly reports on admissions and student aid 
from Mary Lou Bates and Bob Shorb. The most critical item on the Committee’s agenda this year was the CFG 



 
2004-2005 Membership 

Mary Lou Bates, Dean of Admissions and Student Aid 
Bob Shorb, Director of Student Aid and Family Finance 
John Young, Director of Admissions 
Mark Hofmann (chair), Department of Mathematics and Computer Science 
Alice Dean, Department of Mathematics and Computer Science 
Pat Fehling, Department of Exercise Science 
Christina Levith, Associate Director, Dean of Studies (ex-officio) 
Sue Layden, Director of Higher Education Opportunity Program (ex-officio) 
Ashley Morrison ‘06 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark Hofmann 
2004-2005 Chair  

 


